
 

  
Congratulations to the Spring 2016  

Educator Grant Award Recipients 
 

Woburn Memorial High School: 

Rosemary Donovan  Guidance  $800.00 EmWave Mindfulness System 

Abby Gillis   English  $1,000.00 Travis Roy Motivational Speaker 

E. Miller & M. Walsh  History  $946.00 Google Viewer Virtual Field Trips 

Susan Thifault   Fine Arts  $1,000.00 GoPro Video Production Program   
 

Goodyear Elementary School: 
Bethany Newman  Music Education $595.00 Moving on the Musical Staff 

Kathleen Sawyer  School Adjustment  $1,000.00 Wonder Books Anti-Bullying Program 

Kerri Vasquezi  Life Science/English $500.00 Life Cycle of Raptors Enrichment Program 
 

Hurld Elementary School: 
Marlene Faulkingham  Math   $996.00 IXL Technology Based Math Program 
 

Linscott - Rumford Elementary School: 
Susan Plamondon  2nd Grade  $890.00 Lego Build to Express Program 
 

Reeves Elementary School: 
Marie LaCour   Art   $1,000.00 Historical Woburn Art Installation 

Erin Murphy Dean  Resource Room $929.00 Learning Literacy Technology Center 

Bethany Newman  Music Education $982.00 Making Ukulele Music 
 

Shamrock Elementary School: 
Pamela Barry   Resource Room $501.00 Social Thinking Curriculums 

 

 

Grants funded through the generous support of Winning Home, Inc.:   
 

Altavesta Elementary School: 
Judi O’Neil   Resource Room $1,000.00 Customized Learning with IPads 
 

Linscott - Rumford Elementary School: 
Susan Plamondon  2nd Grade  $890.00 Lego Build to Express Program 

Cheryl Dabrieo  3rd Grade  $890.00 Lego Build to Express Program 
 

Shamrock Elementary School: 
Alicia McAnulty  Speech & Language $800.00 Visualizing & Verbalizing Program 

Thomas O’Halloran  Social Studies  $800.00 Virtual Multi-Cultural Classroom  
 

Joyce Middle School: 
Joanne Young   Grade 8  $850.00 Connecting All Students with Technology 


